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Mr. Serafini:

In reply to your e-mail dated 12/22/11, this is to confirm the following:

- In light of the requested operating frequency band of 24.05-24.250 GHz, the necessary
bandwidth value in the emission designator should be revised to reflect ?200 MHz? rather than ?450
MHz? as currently specified.

- Based on the above, the emission designator for all of the requested facilities should be revised
to specify ?200MF7N?.

- The applicant will not operate beyond the band limits.

- Please advise if the Commission is able to revise the emission designators on the application to
specify ?200MF7N? or if the Commission requires the applicant to make these changes to the
application.

(As a related point, the applicant notes that when transmitting, the signal will occupy a maximum data
emission bandwidth of 11.097 MHz (at 3dB points)).

Please advise if you have any questions concerning this reply, or if you have any additional questions
regarding this application.

Respectfully submitted,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for Cobham Defense Electronic Systems Corporation


